
 
 

Dear Plympton Families,  

Welcome to the new school year! It is the goal of your PTO to make this another successful school year. To make 

that possible, we need your help.  

 

We ask that you give us support in any way you can. Whether you participate by attending events, buying tickets for 

raffles, sponsoring an event, or volunteering your time, we appreciate anything you can do. We are also always 

looking for bilingual parents who can help the PTO connect with the diverse communities that embody Plympton 

Elementary.  

 

Our ‘Invest in Our Children’ Campaign is the most important fundraiser of the year. We use 100% of the funds to 

provide enriching programs and events for your children. You can simply write a check to the Plympton School PTO 

for any amount you can contribute. All donations are tax deductible.  

 

Please go online to http://www.plymptonpto.org/support-us1.html or send form to the school office c/o Plympton 

PTO Checks should be made payable to Plympton PTO. Cash is also accepted. Please select your preferred donation 

amount: 

 

▢ $40 (recommended per family) 

▢ $50  

▢ $20  

▢ Other _________  

 

Student Name(s):_________________________________________ Grade(s)_____________  

Parent/Guardian(s) Name:______________________________________________________  

Phone:______________________________________________________________________  

Email Address:________________________________________________________________  

Thank you for time and we look forward to seeing you this school year!  

Sincerely,  

 

Your Plympton PTO 

 

Jessica Nicholson (President and Kindergarten Liaison) 

Katie Anderson (Secretary) 

Alice Tewksbury (Treasurer) 

 

 P.S. Please check here if we can reach out to you directly for future volunteer opportunities:  

▢ YES, I WANT TO HELP! 
 

 

 


